
 
 
 

PURPOSE 
 
1.1 The purpose of the Report is to seek approval for the response to the Scottish Government’s 

Consultation on National Speed Management Review. 
 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 
2.1 The Scottish Government have launched a consultation on the National Speed Management Review. 

The consultation document outlines the key objectives and presents changes to national speed limits 
on single carriageways for various vehicle categories, as well as both single and dual carriageways for 
goods vehicles over 7.5 tonnes. 

2.2 A draft response to the consultation is included in the Appendix to the Report. 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
3.1 It is recommended that the Comhairle approve the response to the consultation. 

 
Contact Officer: Calum Mackenzie, Chief Officer, Assets and Infrastructure 
Appendix: CNES National Speed Management Review – Public Consultation Response 
Background Papers: None 
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IMPLICATIONS 
 
4.1 The following implications are applicable in terms of the Report. 
 

Resource Implications Implications/None 

Financial None 

Legal None 

Staffing None 

Assets and Property None 

  

Strategic Implications Implications/None 

Risk None 

Equalities None 

Corporate Strategy Our communities are safe, inclusive, and resilient  

Environmental Impact None 

Consultation Public consultation undertaken by Scottish Government 

 


